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Utility Services Committee 

 
 

Minute extract from meeting held on 29 November 2006 
 
 
 
Greater Wellington Water’s Annual Report 
 
 
 
Resolved   

 
That the Committee 

 
Adopt the summary Water Supply Annual Report for Greater Wellington Water for the year 
ended 30 June 2006, including final minor editorial amendments. 
 
 

Noted 
 

• Officers to add Professor Gary Hawke of the School of Government, Victoria University of 
Wellington, to the circulation list of document recipients. 

 
• The Committee congratulated Officers on the quality of the report, and  applauded the way 

that the water levy over the past ten years has been held well below cumulative inflation. 
 

 


